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To All JCNA Club Presidents and Members

AGM

On January 11th, JCNA convened a Board of Directors video conference to 
discuss the 2021 AGM.   After reviewing the current status and reasonable 
pandemic forecasts we determined that attempting to hold the AGM in March 
2021 would be unlikely to convene a quorum and we could not conduct a 
meeting.   The March 2021 AGM is therefore deferred until travel risks are 
significantly reduced.   Our contingency is to hold the AGM in Columbia in the 
3rd quarter or hold the AGM in late October.    We will determine our course 
of action at our June Board of Directors meeting and update all Club 
Presidents at the time.

JCNA.COM

Some while ago, I asked all Club Presidents to update their officer information 
on their club page on  JCNA.COM.  If your club information is not up to date, 
please update your Club’s JCNA.COM page and notify Nedra Rummell who 
maintains the mailing lists of Club Officers.

Electronic Publishing
If you have friends or colleagues who would like their own copy of Jaguar 
Journal, the Journal is now available for purchase online at https://
www.zinio.com/publisher/jaguar-journal-m38176  This process through is a 
precursor to providing optional electronic distribution to members.

JCNA Logo Masks

Unfortunately, it appears that we all will have a need for masks to venture out 
in public for some time.  Masks with the JCNA Logo are now available from 
the JCNA merchandise provider at https://www.estoresbyzome.com/
JCNA.php.
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Jaguar Journal Spotlight

Although we spend a lot of time discussing our Jaguar cars, the essence of 
JCNA is our members.  The Spotlight article in each Jaguar Journal is an 
opportunity for us to “get to know” and recognize a JCNA member in an 
informal way.  If you know of somebody in your club whose story you believe 
would be of interest to other members, especially younger or more recent 
members, please send their name and contact information to Peter Crespin 
the fearless editor of the Jaguar Journal.  Of course, please obtain the 
Spotlight Candidate’s approval first.

Stay Safe 
---les---
Les Hamilton
President, JCNA 2019-2021




